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You’re invited 
Minnetonka staff will be holding a neighborhood meeting to discuss the 
potential retrofitting of the existing tennis courts at Reich Park into 
pickleball or hybrid tennis/pickleball courts. 
 

Tuesday, April 9 
 5:30 p.m.  

Minnetonka Public Works  
11522 Minnetonka Blvd. 

 
Please note that this is the only notice that you will receive for this 
meeting. You are receiving this notice because you reside within the area 
of properties who would be the likely park users. We encourage you to 
take advantage of this opportunity to provide input on this project. 
Becoming actively involved in the neighborhood meeting process is the 
best way for you as a resident to provide your input. If you desire to be 
kept informed and can’t attend the meeting listed above, please contact 
the staff noted at the bottom of this letter. 

What is being proposed? 
The city continues to receive significant interest in providing additional 
courts for the rapidly growing sport. The tennis courts at Reich Park are 
scheduled for new asphalt and coatings to be installed in 2024. These 
courts have been identified as an option for the inclusion of pickleball. 
Several options exist including keeping the courts as tennis-only, total 
court retrofit for pickleball only, rearrangement of the lines to facilitate 
pickleball and tennis or separate courts for tennis and pickleball. 
 
Will there be future meetings?   
There are no future neighborhood meetings planned. City staff will review 
information gathered at this meeting and prepare recommendations for the 
Park Board and City Council to consider. 
 
Will I be assessed for this project?  
There are no assessments being proposed for this project. 

Questions?   
Contact Trail Project Manager Matt Kumka or Public Works Street and 
Park Operations Manager Darin Ellingson to ask questions and learn 
more. 
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